
Dear committee, 
I am wiring in opposition to HB 3063 with the New amendments.  
This bill is will still discriminate against those children that would be violating their faith in order to 
attend school. As a Christian, our faith prohibits us from injecting aborted fetal cells and animal dna into 
our bodies.  
Oregon exceeds the level needed for herd immunity for the measles and proposing this as a crisis is 
completely misleading.  
I have learned about vaccine injury first hand because the Hep B sent me into seizures. I tried two times, 
three years apart, and both times resulted in seizures. There is a risk to vaccines and each family needs 
to make an informed section with their physicians.  
If this bill passes we will be forced to leave the state.  
 
Heather vanderhoff 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


